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NMAC Correspondence 2020-27       July 13, 2020 
 
 
To:  Geographic Area Coordination Group Chairs 
 
From:  National Multi-Agency Coordinating Group (NMAC) 
 
Subject: NMAC COVID-19 Incident Management Team Response Action Process 

The National Incident Management Organization (NIMO) teams working with the National Multi-Agency 
Coordinating Group (NMAC) developed the attached COVID-19 Incident Management Team Response 
Action Process. The process is intended to guide consistent incident management team (IMT) response 
from possible exposure through testing and support of a COVID-19 infection. 
 
IMTs are strongly encouraged to utilize this response action process when responding to probable cases of 
COVID-19 infection.  The process was developed through experience shared from 2020 wildland fires with 
probable cases and potential exposures to the COVID-19 virus.  The IMT response action process is 
intended to supplement the Geographic Area Wildland Fire Response Plans (WFRP).  The WFRPs can be 
found at https://www.nifc.gov/fireInfo/covid-19.htm. 
 
Thank you for your support and cooperation in this unprecedented time we are facing together. 
 
 
/s/ Joshua Simmons Chair, NMAC 
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